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* CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS INC.,

( 0 P.O. Box 1866 * Bellevue, Washington 98009 * (206) 827-0711

March 11, 1983
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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief '; uAO I 1 1983 > hgs aucu4antcu: scarTransportation Branch f

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety 'Njj* ,j
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Ma saten e
Washington D.C., 20555 'Q j /,x_p
Reference: Docket No. 71-9105

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Enclosed is our application for renewal of Certificate of Compliance
No. 9101 which is due to expire on March 31, 1983.

This submittal includes a reorganization and re-evaluation of the
previously approved Safety Analysis Report into a format which is
consistent with NRC Regulatory Guide 7.9.

(~) Our check in the amount of $150.00 is enclosed as required by
k/ Section 170.31(11-C) of 10CFR170.

Sincerely,

CHEM-NUCLEAR SY TEMS INC. *a
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Enclosures: 10 copies SAR "

Check - $150.00
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